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21/02/2021  20:16:322020/5691/P OBJNOT Ben Cohen 1/ Design of the rear extension roof: We have made multiple requests for the height measurement of the rear 

extension at its highest point so we can assess whether this will block light to our property but the architect 

has not provided us with this, so we would ask that this be taken into consideration when assessing the 

planning application. 

2/ As a direct neighbour, we are very concerned about the building noise and dust pollution created by these 

extensive works at a time when our children are home schooling from 8.30am to 3.45pm and we are working 

from home all day. We are also concerned that the building noise and dust will make it difficult to use our 

garden - during lockdown and the tier system it has been an important place for us to exercise and relax and 

our children to play.

3/ We are concerned about noise and cooking smells from the rear extension roof window coming into the 

upper storeys of our house when the roof window is open. Again, please can this be taken into consideration. 

4/ More broadly, we have sent questions regarding the foundations and guttering (among other things) to the 

architects, who have told us they are matters for the Party Wall Surveyor, so we have a lot of unanswered 

questions about the build.

Page 21 of 116


